
From: Marie Curie Cymru <Walesfundraising@mariecurie.org.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 10:48 AM 
To: Mortimer, Ceri (Gelligaer CC, Llanbradach & Pwllypant CC) <mortic1@caerphilly.gov.uk> 
Subject: Marie Curie Great Daffodil Appeal 2024 
 
Dear Ceri 
 
Every day of your life matters – from the first to the last. When you’re living with a terminal 
illness, you feel that more than ever. The right care and support at the right time can make 
all the difference. 
 
Whether it’s terminal cancer or any other illness, we at Marie Curie want people to be able to 
get the most from the time they have left. 
 
Our Marie Curie Nurses work night and day, in people’s homes across this community, 
providing hands-on care and vital emotional support. 
 
Unfortunately, one in four people don’t get the care and support they need at the end of their 
lives. We don’t think that’s good enough. The things people need aren’t too much to ask; 
high quality care in the place they want to be, control of symptoms like pain and clear 
information from the start. So that, even at such a difficult, emotional time, people can feel in 
control. That’s what Marie Curie has been giving people across the UK for 75 years, through 
our Marie Curie nurses, our hospice and other services, including bereavement support and 
providing information on end of life care.  
 
We urgently need your support to make that possible, and wonder if Llanbradach and 
Pwllypant Community Council might consider making a financial donation to our annual 
Great Daffodil Appeal, which raises vital funds to support our local services. 
 
All money donated supports the local Marie Curie nurses, the Marie Curie Cardiff & 
the Vale Hospice, and local services in your area, so you can rest assured that in your 
community patients and families will directly benefit from your gift. 
 
Kind Regards 

 

Claire Phillips 
Head of Fundraising 
 
Marie Curie Cymru  
Marie Curie Hospice Cardiff & the Vale 
Bridgeman Road 
Penarth 
CF64 3YR 
 
02920 426068 
walesfundraising@mariecurie.org.uk 
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